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NORTHALLERTON MUSIC CENTRE
Galeforce & Mood Swings

Autumn Concert
Saturday 26th November 2016 at 11am
Northallerton School, School Site, West Hall
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Members,

I am writing to give you details of the arrangements for the concerts this term.

The students should come to Music Centre at the usual time for a short rehearsal before the concert. They will need to come ready in concert dress as outlined on the website (www.northallertonmusiccentre.co.uk).

Refreshments will be available to buy before the concert which commences at 11.00am.   
There will also be a Christmas raffle and, as usual, donations of prizes will be gratefully received either on the morning of the concert or the week prior to the concert.

Admission to the concert is free but we do, however, have a retiring collection. Your donations will be greatly appreciated as they go towards new music and events held off-site.

There will be a rehearsal on Saturday 3rd December on East Side.
The Spring term begins on Saturday 7th January 2017.


Yours sincerely,

Su Evans, 
Music Centre Manager, Northallerton
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NORTHALLERTON MUSIC CENTRE
Symphony Orchestra, Senior Strings & Choir

Autumn Concert
Saturday 26th November 2016 at 1.00pm
Northallerton School, School Site, West Hall
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Members,

I am writing to give you details of the arrangements for the concert for this term.

Students should arrive on West Side at 12.00 for a rehearsal. If they need to attend earlier ie with siblings, then they will be supervised on West Side. Members will need to bring their concert dress with them as specified on the website (www.northallertonmusiccentre.co.uk) and they will require a packed lunch and drink. I do appreciate that some of the students may want to go into town for their lunch, however they will not have a lot of time. Any member leaving the campus must gain permission from myself or their ensemble director but I would like parents/guardians to be aware that I am unable to accept responsibility for their safety once they have left the campus as myself and the staff will be supervising those members remaining. If you do not wish for your child to leave the site, please contact me.

Refreshments will be available to buy before the concert, which will start at 1.00pm. There will be a Christmas raffle and, as usual, donations of prizes will be gratefully received either on the morning of the concert or the week prior to the concert.

Admission to the concert is free but we do, however, have a retiring collection. Your donations will be greatly appreciated as they go towards new music and events held off-site.

There will be a rehearsal on Saturday 3rd December on East Side.
The Spring term begins on Saturday 7th January 2017.


Yours sincerely,

Su Evans, 
Music Centre Manager, Northallerton
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